
Class Activity on Back to School organized by the Department of Education

Date: 17th of January 2022
Venue: Virtual Room

The Department of Education, Milli Al Ameen College (for girls) in association with IQAC had
organized a classroom activity based on the concept of reopening of educational institutions
after the pandemic. There was a doodle making competition in the class itself with students
making doodles and silhouettes on the topic of "Back to School".

The idea was to instill a sense of confidence and motivation in students through the art of
doodle making.This was the period of stabilization just after the lockdown.After online classes,
gradually students started getting back to usual classes.New beginnings and new challenges
laid before the generation and there was an air of doubt around the entire education system.
Students were very keen to participate in the event and they came up with really creative
designs.There was a sheer display of innovation and creativity.




